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Key dates: 

3rd    July PGCC Parents v’s Marlow Parents 

19th  July Vitality T20 Blast Ageas Bowl 

6th   Sept  Colts Awards Night 
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We are truly into the swing of the 

season with many matches being 

played by all our teams. We hope that 

you are enjoying the cricket world 

cup. If you don’t have Sky remember 

we are showing some games at the 

club. Thanks to everyone's patience 

with the rain lets hope things brighten 

up soon! 

Girls Cricket We have had our firs few sessions and they are proving a success. 

Don’t forget to spread the word sessions are on a Thursday evening (6 -7.30pm). We 

are really proud as a club to be developing this side of cricket . 

Adult Cricket  We have been regularly fielding two Saturday teams and one 

Sunday team this season which is great news for the club. A few parents have also 

been turning out and we still have room for more if they are interested  so don’t hesitate 

to get in contact  if you want to play. 

 

@PG_cricketclub  @PinkneysGreenCC www.pinkneysgreencc.com 

BIG THANK YOU...to all our volunteers at the club 

We are running a lot of Adult and Colts teams this year, more than we have 

ever done before. This takes a huge effort from all our volunteers from 

those that prepare the ground, run the bar, manage the teams, coach the kids, 

score and umpire the matches and make the teas. Without you we couldn’t run 

the club. 

Fancy yourself as a coach?  

As you know we have a team of ’Parent Coaches’ that volunteer at the club. They were 

born out of us wanting to be able to offer more cricket and parents wanting to be 

involved. They are trained to a Level 1 Coach . We are always looking for more help 

and if you would like to be trained to Level 1 we have spaces to send some parents on 

a course in the Autumn  - if you are interested please let you Team Co-Ordinator know. 

ECB Clubmark  We are really 

pleased to announce that we achieved 

our ECB Clubmark. Thank you to every-

one who put in the hard work to make 

this happen. 

“Congratulations to all those 

involved at your club for this 

achievement and for all that 

they do to promote cricket  lo-

cally. Having a network of safe, 

family friendly and well organ-

ised clubs is vital for the future 

of the game and achieving 

Clubmark status shows that 

you and your  volunteers are at 

the forefront of this.” 

MEMBERSHIP FEES: IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID THEY 

ARE VERY OVERDUE. PLEASE PAY NOW 

New Till * our relationship with our new till is similar to that of Granville in Open 
All Hours. Please be patient and note only drinks payments to go over the bar all 

other payments through bank account. Thank you! 

Father’s Day Mash Up  

This was such a fun afternoon with a    

mixture of Colts, their Dads and Senior 

Team members playing together. The   

senior team captain’s were impressed to 

see the level of play of the Colts, the future 

is looking bright! Looking to do another 

game in the school summer holidays so 

keep an eye out for more details. 

 Please fill in doodle poll 

on communication from 

Colts Co-ordinators 


